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5045 SW 1st Lane • Ocala, Florida
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352.873.4880
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Prescriptions
  Rapid Pak
  Unit-Dose Packaging

Compounding    
Hormone Consults
Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
Cell:  352-427-6609

www.pathwaysrx.com

202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471
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  · Financial Forensics
 · security consulting
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 
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Fast, Friendly Service Since 1973Fast, Friendly Service Since 1973
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ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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%endif:showFacebook%%if:showLinkedIn%  

KOFC.ORG/JOINUS

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

January 12, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
JJAANNUUAARRYY  1122,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHEE  BBAAPPTTIISSMM  OOFF  TTHHEE  LLOORRDD  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Jesus, whom God called “my beloved Son,” is also the “servant” of whom Isaiah speaks in the first                

reading. We who are baptized in Christ must follow His example and use our time and resources in the 
service of God and neighbor.  

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

MINISTRY OF THE WEEK 
RESPECT LIFE 

Respect Life promotes respect for life from 
conception to natural death through                  

education, prayer, and support.  

 

Vince Lombardi   352.282.9008                                  
respectlife@blessedtrinity.org 

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE HERE!

CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

              
 

• Medicare Advantage and Supplemental Plans 
• Health Insurance for Individuals and Groups 
• Long Term Care 
• Annuities 
• Life Insurance for Final Expense Solutions                                                            

        rdaniel@roldaninsuranceservices.com 
www.roldaninsuranceservices.com 

 
 

Specializing in all your health insurance and Medicare plan needs. 

Roland Daniel 
Independent Insurance Consultant 
Tel. 352-673-5028 
Cell 786-837-3638 

  

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
JJAANNUUAARRYY  1122,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHEE  BBAAPPTTIISSMM  OOFF  TTHHEE  LLOORRDD  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
CCaarrllaa  &&  JJaammeess  SSoocchhaakkii  

The Adopt A Parking Lot Island ministry 
would like to thank Carla & James for             

using their time and talent to keep Blessed 
Trinity looking beautiful! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s reading from the Gospel of Luke we hear the proclamation of the baptism of Jesus 
with “all the people.” Indeed, “heaven was opened,” and the Father announced his special   
favor. Whenever we partake of the body and blood of Christ, heed his call in our daily lives, 
share his Good News, become instruments of his transforming justice and peace, heaven is 
opened to us, and through the Holy Spirit, the Lord announces his special favor on us as well. A 
good stewardship reflection this week might be this: How, or in what ways, have we personally 
experienced God’s special favor in our lives? 

As we celebrate this feast of the Baptism of the Lord, we can study His actions at the Jordan River as a powerful 
example of servant leadership. We see in Jesus a type of leadership that is characterized by humility and leading 
by example. 
 
Certainly, the sinless Savior did not need a baptism of repentance! But Jesus humbly made Himself one with his 
people to draw us to Him and create a relationship with us so that we would be open to His teachings and                         
influence. 
 
As a servant leader, we also see that Jesus leads by example. He doesn’t just tell the people they need to be                  
baptized. He shows them how and does it Himself to teach them. To lead like Jesus, we, too, must “walk the walk” 
and not just “talk the talk.” If we want those who we lead to be generous and hard-working, then we must show 
them how to do this by demonstrating generosity and hard work ourselves. 
  
Immediately after His baptism, we learn of the powerful affirmation of the               
Father who opens the heavens, sends the Holy Spirit upon Jesus in bodily 
form, and says audibly, “This is my beloved Son with whom I am                            
well-pleased.” Let us be filled with gratitude for our amazing God and be               
reminded that when we are grateful followers of Jesus and servant-leaders in 
imitation of Him, the Father will be well-pleased with us, too. 
 
Let us be filled with gratitude for our amazing God and be reminded that when 
we are grateful followers of Jesus and servant-leaders in imitation of Him, the 
Father will be well-pleased with us, too. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Yesenia Villanueva 

James Kliner 

Dominic, Sara, Jackson & Nora Garitta 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Keira Darling 

Kensington Marie Sherman 

Mary Charlotte Costello 

Camila Grace Maxey 

Lucas Elias Leon 

Father Pat’s 3rd Sacrament Meeting 

Fr. Pat’s 3rd Sacrament meeting is this                
Sunday, January 12th at 9:55am in the 
gym. 
This is a mandatory meeting for all parents 
and children that are making their First 
Holy Communion or Confirmation.  
Please try to make it to this meeting but if 
you can’t, there will be a make-up meeting 
on  Saturday, January 18th at 9am in the 
chapel.  

Dealing with Grief & Loss? 
Our program can offer help & support in a safe & 
comfortable setting. Want to know more about 
the Grief Support & Recovery 
Program? 

Call Casey Ball (352) 216-3278 

Parish Prayer 
Garden 

We now have a 
very special                      
outdoor prayer              
garden ready 
for your    
prayerful visits.  

The image of 
Christ, 30 feet 
tall, dominates 
the prayer             
garden. The Stations of the Cross, modeled on 
the Stations at Medugorje, invite you to take a                 
meditation walk or sit on the benches by each 
station. The pathway by the stations is designed 
to accommodate all wheelchairs.  

We thank all the sponsors listed on the plaque at 
the eastside entrance. 

We thank Mike Boyle, our contractor, and our 
parish building committee for all their dedicated 
hard work.  

Medugorje Pilgrimage  
We now have the details for this pilgrimage. 

We depart from Orlando Airport—Easter Sunday, 
April 21st at 7:00pm. 

The cost of the flight is $1,775; Room & Board 
(two meals daily) is $350-includes a tip; bus to 
Orlando is $20; bus from and to Split Airport is 
$55; seven day/night total per person is $2,200. 

A deposit of $300 is required to book your place. 
Also you must send us a copy of your passport. 
We already have 18 signed up but not booked 
yet, we will try to keep the number at                             
approximately 25.  

Expansion of Blessed Trinity Sister              
Parish Church 

So far we have heard from 73 donors. 

We have $153,275.00 donated/pledged. 

Our goal to complete the expansion is 
$244,000. 

Let us know if we can count on you to help us 
expand our sister parish church to make room 
for the amazing growth of their parish.  
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Sunday, January 12th—Life Teen students, 
friends, and family, you are invited to our next 
XLT adoration night. Come experience the true                 
presence of Christ in the eucharist as we adore 
Him in worship and praise. Life Teen dinner will 
be on the lawn outside church beforehand 
(weather permitting), and adoration will begin 
promptly at 6:45pm. 

 

Sunday, January 19th— Join us at Life Night 
after the 5:00pm Mass as we start our new se-
ries, “Belong”. At some point in life, every person               
encounters the deep ache of loneliness and                  
isolation. In this series, we will address the                    
importance of moving from isolation to solitude.  

Retrouvaille 
Sometimes things can go 
very wrong in a                   
marriage. Retrouvaille is a 
program to help heal and 
support married couples                                  
experiencing                        
difficulties, couples broken, lonely and hurting. 
It’s also for couples who have separated or                 
divorced and want to try again.  

Our next program begins in Winter Park                
January 31-Febuary 2, 2025. Not counseling or 
group therapy. For more information and                   
registration, call 352.274.4614. 

All calls and names held in strictest                          
confidence. We invite you to visit our website at 
Retrouvaille.org 

PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE 

The majority of small family farmers in Africa, 
Asia, Palestine, and South America producing 
coffee, tea, cocoa, and olive oil are living in 
poverty.  They don’t have the money or the 
means necessary to transport their crop to 
their local market.  They must rely on local  
middlemen to buy their crops from them.  
Forced to sell at rock bottom prices with no 
means of income, they get stuck in a cycle of 
dependency that becomes impossible to break.  
FAIR TRADE breaks this dependency by                   
purchasing their products directly through 
farmer cooperatives eliminating the local                  
middlemen, and exporters.  This guarantees 
the farmers a fair profit.  We are selling FAIR 
TRADE coffee, tea, cocoa and olive oil this 
weekend.  Please help these farmers, their 
families, and their employees by purchasing 
these products.  Thank you. 

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend 
the breakfast after the 7:10 and 8:45am Masses 
on the second Sunday of each month, the next 
one will this Sunday, January 12.  

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon,               
sausage, pancakes, french toast, biscuits and   
gravy, three different juices and coffee. All you 
can eat for only $6.00 for adults and $3.00 for 
children under 10.  

Please come and have 
breakfast with us! 
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children under 10.  

Please come and have 
breakfast with us! 



Monday, Jan  13 7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
   5:30pm      Steve Taparan  (L) 

Tuesday, Jan 14 7:10am      Homer Rothfusz †  
   5:30pm      James & Desiree     
                       Jurizic †          

Wed, Jan 15  7:10am      Semudo Family L/D            
   8:15am      Kathleen Conner  † 
   5:30pm      Souls In Purgatory 

Thursday, Jan 16 7:10am      Anthony Kernan  † 
   5:30pm      Elizabeth Hurley  † 

Friday, Jan 17  7:10am      Marilyn Clayton  †                     
   5:30pm      Recto Ballesteros   †       

Saturday, Jan 18 8:00am      Rose Bilancio † 
             4:00pm      Alan Fuller  †                        
   6:00pm      Fran Harwas  † 

Sunday, Jan 19 7:10am      Anthony Kernan †  
   8:45am      Donald Nettles  † 
   11:00am    Ronald Stebbins  † 
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      William Schnur  † 
   

Please pray for Ellen Nobles and Linda Mowrey who have 
recently passed away.  

  

 

 
AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

CC--44  OOppeerraattiioonnss,,  LLLLCC                                                     
Stanton.c4operations@gmail.com                                           

352.737.9704 

CCaassttllee  CCaarrppeettss  &&  IInntteerriioorrss                                                                                              
Bob & Janice Ferguson                                                                            

352.854.3939 

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 5:00pm - 6:00pm     
Mondays: 1:00am - 2:00am       
Mondays: 2:00am - 3:00am      
Mondays: Noon - 1:00pm 

Tuesdays: 1:00am - 2:00am 
Thursdays: 6:00pm - 7:00pm 

Also in need of substitutes, especially between 
Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America 
and save the world?’ My answer is prayer. 
What we need is for every parish to come 
before Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament in 
holy hours of prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            5th Annual Mass for Life 
Friday, January 17th, 2025 at the Basilica of the 
National Shrine of Mary Queen of the Universe. 

Bilingual Rosary at 11:15am followed by Mass at 
noon. Bishop John Noonan will be the main                 

celebrant.  

Marriage Preparation 

Preparing for the                          
sacrament of marriage? 
Saturday, February 15 is 
the date for the next 
Blessed Trinity Pre-Cana 
Marriage Preparation program. The program 
runs from 8:00am to 5:00pm in the King of 
Kings building at Blessed Trinity and includes                    
continental breakfast and lunch. Cost is $50 
per couple. 

Register on the Blessed Trinity website,  
https://btchurch.blessedtrinity.org/
ministries/pre-cana/ 

Please note: the next Pre-Cana program will 
not be until April 26, 2025. 

Pope Quote 
  
    Pope Paul VI addressed the 1st International 
Conference on the Charismatic Renewal in 
1975.  In closing, he said: 
 
   “Have we forgotten the Holy Spirit? Certainly 
not! We want him, we honor him, and we love 
him. And you with your devotion, your fervor, 
your wish to live in the Spirit: this should be. It 
ought to rejuvenate the world, give it back a 
spirituality, a soul, a religious thought; it ought 
to reopen the world’s closed lips to prayer and 
open its mouth to song, to joy, to hymns, and to 
witnessing. It will be very fortunate for our time 
and for our brothers that there should be a 
whole generation - your generation of young 
people - who shout out to the world the glory 
and greatness of the God of Pentecost.” 
    
   Visit BT’s charismatic prayer group every 
Thursday, 7-8:30pm in the Adult Day Care. 
Find rejuvenation & joy!  For info: Richard@ 
352-342-2982 or Katy@352-342-2983 or email 
i2bxtn@gmail.com. 
 

Fountains Of Living Water Prayer Group 

DO YOU ENJOY DECORATING? 

We are forming a church decorating committee 
and would like you to be a part of it! 

Come find out how you can help! 

Meeting in the King of Kings building at 6:30pm 
on Tuesday January 21st, in the St. John room. 

Contact Colleen Rabe in the church office with any 
questions. 

18th Annual Chili Dinner 
Drive-thru ONLY                                                                 

Saturday, February 15th, 3pm-6pm                         
Blessed Trinity Catholic Church—Parish Hall 

$5.00 

Red and white chicken chili served in 12-
ounce cups will be ready for pick-up outside 
the Parish Hall. Tickets can be purchased in 

advance in the church office. 

All donations are tax deductible. 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

IIss  6622::11--55  

  CCoorr  1122::44--1111  

JJnn  22::11--1111    

JJaann  1111  //  1122::        In memory of Richard Anthony   
             Sindone, Sr.    By Lori Bates         

JJaann  1188  //  1199::    In memory of Herbert, Dorothy 
             & Elizabeth Hurley     
   By Jane Hurley 

Please call the Church Office at 
629.8092 x3201 if you would 
like more information on  
placing flowers on the altar.   

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                JJaannuuaarryy  55,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            466      $  33,408.83       Year to date collection:  $ 2,121,110.77             
Electronic Offering Total:      401              $  53,734.66 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  3,509.00                    Year to date budget:       $ 2,187,666.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   0.00                    Year to date deficit:       (66,555.23)                                     
Non Sunday:             85                 $   7,680.00                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   98,332.49        Solemnity of Mary: $8,559.25                                                                             
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       $14,191.49           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              

Funeral Mass 
Mrs. Phyllis Weaver (RIP) 
was an active                         
parishioner here at 
Blessed Trinity for many 
years. Some years ago she 
moved up north with family members. She 
passed on to the Lord a few weeks ago.  

Her funeral Mass will be celebrated here on  
January 17th at 11:00am.  

Since many of you who know her might want to 
come to her Mass, we place this announcement 
in the bulletin for your information.  

Charity: Simple Word, Powerful Outcome 

Another year is upon us! Still in the context of our beautiful 
Christmas season, many of us will answer the questions: “What 
will be new in my growth as a follower of Jesus? What tangible 
changes of heart and habit will I strive for in 2025?” Perhaps we 
might even ask those questions as a parish community. 

As Christian stewards, you and I could come up with some               
definite hopes and dreams for our personal and overall parish 
conversions, especially in light of the encouragement of Pope 
Francis in his Apostolic Exhortation: The Joy of the Gospel. In 
that document we are called over and over again to shine as the light and love of Jesus in the world.  

Pope Paul VI also dealt with the demeanor of the faithful in his decree: On the Mission Activity of the 
Church. In this document, which also deals with evangelization, he writes: 

The presence of the Christian faithful in these human groups should be inspired by that charity with 
which God had loved us, and with which He still wills that we should love one another. (cf. 1 John 4-
:11) Christian charity truly extends to all, without distinction of race, creed or social condition: it looks 
for neither gain nor gratitude. (#12) 

The word charity seems like such a simple term, but it generates a powerful outcome. It addresses all 
areas of the life of a Christian steward including time for our relationship with God, each other the           
environment and  human life. Charity asks us to consider our attitudes towards others, the use of our 

talents and of course our treasure. Saint Teresa of Calcutta was 
someone who placed the word within her heart and let it drive her 
life as a disciple of Jesus.  

Perhaps you will make a list of New Year’s resolutions for 2025.               
Perhaps you will set some simple goals as parish leadership this year. 
As you sit down to reflect, consider using the beautiful word charity 
as a guide and see how your resolutions might look different from 
prior  years. Consider how it might help you imitate the life of Jesus 
more fully. 

Have a happy and charitable 2025! 

 

 

Space Available!! 
Bulletin Ads are arranged through our parish 
office. Call Melinda at 352.629.8092 if you 
would like to place an ad or just to find out 
the details. 

We currently have several spaces on the                
inside of the back cover and color ad spaces 
on the weekly insert.       

Parishioners do consult the ads on our               
weekly  bulletin. The parish makes a profit 
over and above paying for the cost to                  
produce the bulletin.  

While we hope your bulletin ad works well 
for your business or profession—know also 
that your ad is helping in a big way to pay for   
emergency needs and educational needs of 
the poor.  
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CCaallll  DDaavviidd  oorr  LLoorrrrii                            

((335522))  667711--22882233  

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
  
 

LifeSouth Blood Drive                    
Sunday, January 19                          

8am-3pm                                            
Blessed Trinity Church Parking Lot             

 
 
 

Three Days Of Miracles (Relics)               
Wednesday-Friday, January 22-24 

King of Kings Building 
 
 
 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

  
Religious Education—Paul Miller 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Stewardship Committee                                                             
Matt Ivers       352.351.3509                                              
iversma@aol.com 
 
Trinity Catholic High School                                                                             
Lou Pereira      352.622.9025                                                            
lpereira@tch.us 
 
Vacation Bible School                                                                  
Ana Vanegas       352.629.8092                                       
avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 
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